
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

4th July 2025 

End of Year Parties 

We will be holding our end of year parties over the following dates: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would be grateful if all children could bring in one small item of party food for their own  

consumption on their party day.  Please be aware that some children may suffer from nut allergies so we 

would be grateful if you did not send in items which contain nuts.   

On their party days, the children can stay in their party clothes all day.   

We hope that you can help us with supporting this celebration and know that this will be a real treat for the 

children who have all worked very hard over the year. 

No Outsiders Fund Raising 

We have received a lovely thank you from our recent mufti-day (non-uniform) fundraiser from Place2Be. 

 

We received your very kind donation of £382 recently from your Mufti-day Fundraiser and I wanted to say a 

huge thank you on behalf of everyone at Place2Be!  

To put this amount into context, every £16 raised could allow a child to book their own appointment to 

speak to a mental health professional about issues like anxiety and low mood, so your  

fundraising really will make a big difference. 

Redhill Primary Academy, thank you for showing children and young people that they’re not alone with 

their mental health – we are so grateful! 

Parent Drop Ins 

There are no more parent drop-ins happening this term. 

We will inform you, on the Mail on Friday, when they will begin again in the autumn term. 

 Keeping Hydrated During the School Day 

Please can every child bring a water bottle so that they can keep hydrated during the school day.   

Only water is allowed in water bottles unless a medical reason is provided. 

Thank you. 

Weekly Newsletter 

Children’s Sight Tests 

Please remember that children are entitled to free NHS sight tests at opticians.  If you don’t take your child 

regularly for a sight test, please consider making an appointment so that any issues that may arise can be 

picked up early.  Thank you. 

Monday 14th July   Miss Price, Miss Knowles, Mrs Davies and Mrs Richards 

Tuesday 15th July Mrs Morris and Mrs Breakspeare/Mrs Hidalgo 

Thursday 17th July Mr Hodgkison, Miss Williams, Mrs Parker, Mrs Kirkpatrick, 

    Mrs Fance and Mrs Bell-Ward 

Friday 18th July  Mrs Hassall and Mr Baldwin 






